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Bureau of Student Support FY’20 Memo #37  

 

Date:  June 18, 2020  

 

To:  Superintendents of Schools  

Administrators of Special Education  

 

From:  Division of Learner Support  

Bureau of Student Support  

 

Re:  Guidance for Providing Services and Support to Students During the Summer   

 

The New Hampshire Department of Education (NHDOE), Bureau of Student Support is issuing 

Guidance for Providing Services and Support to Students During the Summer. This guidance is 

issued by the Department of Education in cooperation with DHHS, Bureau of Public Health, 

Bureau of Infectious Disease Control and the Bureau of Special Medical Services. 

 

Should you have any questions or need further clarification, please contact Rebecca Fredette 

at Rebecca.fredette@doe.nh.gov.  
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Summer In School In Person Guidance 
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